REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

15 January 2019

Ms. SHERILL C. MERDEGIA
Sales Manager

Prince Motor Corporation

43 Commonwealth Avenue
Brgy. Holy Spirit, Diliman
Quezon City

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Ms. Merdegia:

The attached contract having been approved, Notice is hereby given to Prince Motor
Corporation to proceed with the Supply and Delivery of Two (2) units Brand New Air-
Conditioned Mini-Bus for the MARINA Central Office.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for the delivery and performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the said Contract Agreement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one (1) and return the other to the Maritime Industry Authority
(MARINA).

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Office of the Administrator

| acknowledged receipt of this notice on:

Name of Representative of the Bidder

Signature
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